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The following are responses to questions submitted in writing for the above noted solicitation. Information contained 
in this Addendum will be included in any subsequent contractual agreement between Western Technical College and 
the successful proposer. 

1. Are the (3) stormwater runoff catch basins adjacent to the street part of this project? 
Answer: No, the stormwater runoff catch basins are not part of this project. 

2. Should the existing trees stay if possible? 
Answer:   Yes. 

3. Are there any wish list items students or staff would like to see incorporated into the project, not noted in the scope 
of work, that would enhance the use and experience of this area? 
Answer: No; only the relocation of the donor bricks. 

Submitted by:   
Purchasing 
Western Technical College 
Email: purchasing@westerntc.edu   
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